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It has been a busy few weeks and not long to go before the summer holidays.  This 

week we welcomed children from Plymouth Massachusetts America to our school.  

The children took part in multi-skill games in PE with Year 3 and Forest School and 

spent time in the Computer suite with Year 6’s and especially enjoyed eating 

scones with jam and cream. 

    

Year 6 Production Tuesday 21st July 
Pirates of the Curry Bean 

Starts at 1.30pm. 
 

If parents could arrive at 1.15pm, please use the main entrance.  Many Thanks 

Gold for Y6 Orienteerers. 
 

Ben Haigh, Ace Richardson, Bracken Kerr, Evie Powney, Gracie Cook and Tyler 
Lamb were invited to complete in the Orienteering finals at Central Park after 
winning their Schools League Orienteering earlier this year. They are now the 
best Orienteerers in the county for their age group!   

Well done. 
  

Year 6 STEM Centre Visit 
 
The children were invited to a showcase at Plymouth University and they had a 
great time trying out new technologies and learning about science and maths 
during the event. They were also given a tour of the university and an opportunity 
to ask questions. 
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Important Dates 
 
17/07/15 – Year 6 leavers’ disco 
21/07/15 – Pirates of Curry Bean             
Production Year 6/Leavers Assembly 
22/07/15 – Last day of term 6 
03/09/15 –School Open First Day Back  

 

A colour version of this newsletter is 
available on our website. 

Plastic Water Bottles 
 

Please note that plastic water bottles will 
only be available now on a Friday after 
school from the PTFA and no longer from 
reception.   Small £1.20 

Large £1.50  

 

Star Learners 
 
Congratulations to all of the star 
learners for the past two weeks! 
 
Lucy Bryant 
Chloe Hobbs 
Emma Norman 
Chelsea Nathan  
Kyle Cross 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Lateness 
 

Thank you to those parents who have 

supported the school in ensuring that 

their child is ready to come in with their 

class at 8.55am.  At the moment I am 

texting parents to notify them if their child 

arrives to school after this time.  School 

legally starts at 8.55am and I will be 

contacting parents in the next few weeks 

if their child persistently arrives after this.  

I know that you value your child’s 

education and thank you for your 

support.   Mrs Nettleship – Headteacher  

Change of Details 
 
If you have recently changed address or 
phone number, please inform the school 
office.   

Many thanks 
 

London Trip – Year 6 
 
We visited the Science Museum, saw Charlie and the Chocolate Factory and then had 
a tour of London, visiting Downing Street and watching the changing of the guard at 
Buckingham Palace. We also visited Madam Tussauds waxworks museum. 
  
 

 

 Plymouth University Science and 
Technology 

 
Shannon Heffernan has been successful 
won a competition that she took part in, 
along with the other Year 6 children, at 
the Plymouth University Science and 
Technology Showcase event. Shannon 
has been invited to attend the Fishing 
Feast ceremony - VIP lunch and 
presentation of prizes - on Friday 10th 
July.  

Well done Shannon! 

 


